
Witness  appeal  following
break-in at Dry Cleaners

Police are appealing for information following a break-in at a
business in Bathgate.

Between Saturday, 7 December and Monday 9 December entry was
forced to the Bee Cleaner dry-cleaners on Livery Street and a
sum of cash, worth a low three figure sum, was stolen from
within.

Inquiries into the incident are continuing and officers are
now appealing for information.

Detective Constable Samantha Plastow, of Livingston CID, said
“I am appealing to anyone who was in the area over the weekend
who may have saw anything suspicious.

“If  they  have  any  information  that  may  assist  with  this
enquiry, information can be passed to officers via 101 quoting
incident 0809 of 9 December, or can be reported anonymously to
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Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.”


